
 
From: LaMarlowe Weldon [mailto:lweldon@fcbca.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 9:45 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am not in favor of increasing a one-time special assessment.  This is costly and 
burdensome to community banks.  Why should we help bail out the failing banks? 
These banks should foot their own bill.  Community Banks did not help them perform 
their risky operations, so why should be help bail them out?  I believe you should 
reconsider the special assessment.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
LaMarlowe Weldon 
Senior Vice President 
First Community Bank of Central Alabama 
P O Box 1270 
Wetumpka AL 36092 
334 567 0081 
Fax 334 567 
3295

 
 


